
Town of Chichester, New Hampshire 

Cemetery Trustees Meeting 

June 20, 2022 

Fred Shaw, Ruth Hammen and Brenda Boswak met at 9:00 a.m. at Perkins-

Maxfield Cemetery to photograph each gravestone, create a diagram of the 

gravesite locations and compile the information on individual lot sheets to add to 

our data base and book.  

We held a brief meeting to discuss the information obtained on ground 

penetrating radar. Fred will contact Bob Perry of Topographic , LLC to get an 

estimate for having this procedure done at Perkins-Maxfield Cemetery, Knowlton 

Cemetery and possibly Morrill Cemetery or True Cemetery. This process will give 

us an accurate assessment of the availability of open space in these cemeteries. 

Firefighters’ flags were noticed in some cemeteries over the weekend. Fred 

contacted Paul Sanborn to submit the required application for display, by Tuesday 

June 21, 2022. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda Boswak, Cemetery Trustee, Secretary 

 

 


